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Segr. Generale UILM

Da: Jyrki Raina JRalna@lmfmetal org]
Inviato: giovedi 28 ottobre 2010 14:29
A: fiom_internazionale: FIM Farina; Uff. Internazionale UILM; Ufficio Internazionale FIM; Gianni Alioti;

a.mecozzi@fiom.cgil.it

Cc: Management Group

Oggetto Disaffiliation of FLM from IMF/FISM - Message to Maurizio Landini, FIOM-CGIL, Giuseppe Farina,
FIM-CISL and Rocco Palombella, UILM-UIL

Dear Maurizio, Giuseppe and Rocco,

| have received a message from Giuseppe and Rocco concerning the dissolution of FLM. This means that
we have to put the disaffiliation of FLM from the IMF / FISM on the agenda for IMF’s Executive
Committee on 2-3 December 2010 in Geneva.

After that the IMF will not have affiliates in Italy, unless you decide to put in applications for individual
affiliation of FICM-CGIL, FIM-CISL and UILM-UIL. Please find enclosed in French and English and
application form which | would need back by e-mail as soon as possible, hopefully already next week.
We will send out the documentation to IMF's Executive Committee on 10 November. Of course it is
possible to add your applications on the agenda after this date, if this timetable is too tight for you to

take the necessary decisions.

it is clear that the IMF needs the Italian unions in our global family, to promote our goals in areas such as
defending trade union rights, working for a fairer globalisation, building trade union networks in
transnational companies, and fighting against precarious work.

f also confirm that | would be willing to come to see you all in Rome at some point to discuss our future
work and your input especially in the above-mentioned areas. | know your calendars are as full as mine,
but 'm hopeful that we to manage find a date. And you are of course always welcome to the IMF head

office in Geneva.
Yours fraternally
Jyrki

Jyrki Raina

General Secretary

International Metalworkers' Federation IMF
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